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   We are Gardeners!  

In our English work we have been writing character descriptions and writing letters. 
In Mathematics we have been extending our understanding of fractions and calculated fractions of shapes, amounts and lengths using 
bar models to assist. 
Our Science work has focused on plant growth and we have created plant time lines. 
In Geography we have been finding out more about the island of Anglesey and identified map symbols on OS maps. 
 

Homework this week:  
Reading – Please spend 10 minutes every day reading or sharing a book 
with your child.  
English – Design a Wedding card for Prince Harry and Meghan. Write a 
message inside for the happy couple. 
Spellings – “ph” words 
Mathematics – Bar model - fractions 
Extra Mile Challenge – Secret Garden Homework grid. 
Well done to everyone who has been completing these activities. We 
have some superb projects and pieces of writing being created. Keep it 
up! 
Your child will be completing assessments over the next 2 weeks. Please 
ensure they get plenty of sleep, bring a water bottle to school and have 
a good breakfast every day to aid their concentration. Thank you. 

              

 
 KS1 Cobble Hey Trip Wednesday 16th May 
 Royal Wedding Friday 18th May – Come to 

school in red, white and blue or wedding attire 
to mark this special occasion. 

 Monarchy Mile Friday 18th May. 
“Your mile, your way” – we will be completing 
a “royal walkabout” today. 10 laps of our trim 
track to raise awareness of the importance of 
healthy lifestyles, fitness and physical activity. 

 Provisional Sports Day Thursday 5th July @1pm 
 

  Next Week we are Celebrating!  
Our English work will focus on the classic poem “The Owl and the Pussycat”. We will also be writing reports about our visit to Cobble 
Hey Farm on Wednesday and celebrate the Royal Wedding on Friday.  
 
Cobble Hey Farm and Gardens Visit - Please remember your child will need a packed lunch, waterproof, sun hat, sun cream and a pair 
of named wellington boots in a named carrier bag. Your child will change into their wellingtons after we arrive at the farm and then 
change back into their shoes for our return to school to enable us to follow hygiene procedures during our visit. 
 
In Mathematics we will be focus on fractions of shapes and geometry – 2d and 3d shapes. 
In RE we will be looking at stories relating to Moses and explore what makes a holy or sacred place. 

 Congratulations!     
A big “thumbs up” to all our class members who have demonstrated consistent Outstanding Behaviour this week! 

 Cole, Oliver, Lucas, Harvey, Jack D, Emmanuel, William, Lola, Harry, Kara, Jessica, Jack C, Faye, Isaac P, Katie, Mia, Isaac J, Ruby & Lucy. 
 

 
 

Star Writer of the Week – Faye 
Curriculum Star of the Week – Jessica 

Christian Value of Forgiveness – William 
Thank you for your support, Mrs Ramsay. 


